
 

Poznań, 18 March 2021 

 

 

Announcement to Members of the academic community  

of Poznan University of Technology  

 

Due to the worsening of the pandemic situation in Poland and the introduction of further re-

strictions, in the period from 20 March to 9 April 2021, holding on-site classes, referred to in § 2 of 

the Rector's Ordinance No. 4 of 8 February 2021, will be suspended. Following the dean's decision, 

suspended classes may be postponed to a later date or continued in an online form.  

In order to ensure safety, wherever it is necessary, the share of remote work performed in a 

rotational mode by non-academic staff can be increased. 

All domestic and foreign business trips will be banned and previous consents issued for trips 

in the above-mentioned period are revoked.  

The remaining provisions of the Ordinance remain in force.  

At the same time, it is recommended that all staff, PhD students and other-cycle students 

exercise utmost caution in accordance with the distance-disinfection-face mask principle. 

 

 

 

 


